
#TeamLairdsland – Working Together To Grow Our 
School 

  

Reading 
This term, the children will 
continue to use our Bug Club 
reading scheme to develop 
their inferential and 
evaluative comprehension 
skills.  They will work in 
groups on a selection of 
fiction and non-fiction texts.  

For “DEAR time” (drop 
everything and read) in class 
children can bring in a book 
from home that they are 
interested in or choose one 
from the class library.  
      
     

     
      

Maths 
This term children will 

focus on Number processes 

and data handling. The 

children will build on 

their maths skills in place 

value, addition, 

subtraction, 

multiplication, division 

and will be encouraged to 

practise their times tables 

at home on a regular basis.  

    
   

   

   
   

  

  

  

       
     

  

K.I.D Rules 
We are 

continuing to 
promote our “KID 
Rules”. Children 

will be 
encouraged to 

ensure they are 
being: 

Kind, Including 
and Do Be 

Respectful. 

Topic 
Our Topic for 
this term is The 
Caribbean. This 
will be an 
interdisciplinary 
topic through 

i l t di  
   
 

 

Homework 
Maths and spelling homework will be given out on a 
Monday and should be returned on a Thursday. 
Children have been given personal reading logs to 
complete each night with along with their homework. 
We recommend 15 minutes of reading each night. 
 
 

Health 
During P.E this term the children will be 
focusing on gymnastics and ball skills. P.E 
is on a Tuesday and a Wednesday and children 
are expected to bring a gym kit on these 
days. Children should bring in extra layers 
as we will be going outside at least once a 
week, weather permitting. Earrings and all 
other jewellery must be removed prior to 
taking part. Our Health and Wellbeing 

       
        

   

 

Other Information  
Teachers 
Mrs Morris will be in on Tuesday 
afternoon 1:15-3:00 and Mrs Lang 
will be in on Friday morning at 
11:15-12:00. 

Allergies 
Just a reminder that we are a ‘Nut 
Free’ school. Also please do not 
send children in with any birthday 
cakes due to a range of allergies 
within the school.  

Water Bottles 
If children would like water to 
drink throughout the day they must 
bring in their own water bottle as 
the office is unable to provide 
drinking cups. We have a small 
selection of reusable plastic cups 

Mobile Phones 

Graduation Information 
Primary 7 – Ardentinny 4th 
November-8th November. An 
information night will be 
held on Monday 21st October.     

Twitter 
Join us 

@lairdslan
dPS 
 


